
Attention Community Members 
 

Out of respect to the Zillioux family, the D7 Service Center will be 
closing at 2:00pm on Friday March 13th, 2020. 

The Fitness Center and park will open at 2pm on Saturday March 
14th, and regular business hours will resume on Monday the 16th. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

In case of emergency please call: 

Eva Hernandez: 520-610-2763 

  



 


